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The Graduate Council proposes 
passage of the below policy: 
 
For the accelerated Master’s 
platform (AMP), 12 credits at 
the graduate level may be 
applied to satisfy the 
requirements of both the 
undergraduate and Master’s 
degree. Individual programs 
may also apply a more strict 
standard (i.e., allow for double 
application of fewer credits) if 
they choose.  

 


